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When Dr. Busch sent the National Twist Drill Preliminary Report to us, she included the 
following comments in her email:   
 
1. She crossed out the 6825 address that was on one of the buildings.  She noted 

she did not know where that address came from, as she had not found that 
address associated with any of the Twist Drill parcels when she looked at the tax 
records.   

 
2. She noted she did not know the current status of the Twist Drill property, and 

indicated that section of the report might need to be "tweaked".   
 
3. We will probably want to update the members of the Study Committee, as they 

have changed.   
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